i U FEGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

Ocean Chambers, LLowgate, Hull

Telephone : 36872 (2 Lines)

5th February, 1951,

My Dear Dick,

Thank you very much for the copy of the proposals
embodying "Progressive Surveys" which came this mornins.

I've already written Nicholas (Soton) explaining
the matter of an official request from the Railway
people, on the lines you suggest.

Unless + hear from you to the contrary 1'll
retain the copy of the propossals. Many thanks.

With kindest regards,
Yours sincerely

B, J, Sladden, Esqg.,
LOKNDON,
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